
21
st

 Australian Orchid Council 
Conference and Show 

“Orchids in the Foothills” 
from 18th-22nd July 2018. 

II Sydney Chapter will take part. We 
expect to have a small exhibition. If 
you would like to participate with an 
arrangement in the exhibition, please 
contact Pat Walters on 0416 210 274. 
 
 

Cherry Blossom Festival 
Pat Walters and Kuniko Nakano will 
demonstrate Ikebana at the Cherry 
Blossom Festival at Auburn Botanic 
Garden on Tuesday 21st August 
(Kuniko, Ohara School) and Thursday 
23rd August (Pat, Chiko School). 
 
 

The Iris Society (NSW) 
Annual Exhibition at Blackheath on 20 
October 2018. Participation by 
Ikebana International members would 
be welcome. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

2018 Rivendell Flower Show 

6th - 7th October, 2018 

10am - 3pm 
Rivendell, Thomas Walker 

Estate 

Repatriation General Hospital, 1A 
Hospital Rd, Concord West 

Enjoy the best landscape and floral 
design Sydney has to offer at the 2nd 
Annual Rivendell Flower Show, hosted 
in the unique heritage Thomas Walker 

Estate over one weekend.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Ikebana International 
Sydney Chapter #36 Inc 
 

  

GGEENNEERRAALL  MMEEEETTIINNGG  

      Chatswood Bowling Club 
655 Pacific Highway, Chatswood 

THURSDAY 21ST JUNE 2018 
 

9.30am Practice exhibition –  
  Orchids 

 Join us for morning tea. 
 

10.00am Business Meeting 
 

10.15am Guest Speaker –  

 Mr Chris Dalrymple, 

 Orchid Society – to speak 

 on Growing Orchids 

. 

12.30pm Close of meeting 

Guests welcome $5.00 

 
For any enquiries please contact our 

Secretary, Faye Brock on email 
ikebanasydney@hotmail.com or 

mobile 0413 564 256 
Website: 

https://www.sydneyikebana.org 

 
 
 

mailto:ikebanasydney@hotmail.com
https://www.sydneyikebana.org/


Guest Speaker at the May meeting, 
Ms Madhu Shah demonstrated several 
stunning arrangements and graciously 
gave them to the lucky winners of the 
raffle. We were delighted to welcome 
our Patron and Consul-General of 
Japan, Mr Keizo Takewaka and Mrs 
Takewaka to enjoy the demonstration. 
Mrs Kuniko Nakano demonstrated an 
Ohara School Ikebana autumn Heika 
arrangement. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

REMINDER 
YOUR MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL 

OF $100 IS DUE BY 21 JUNE 2018.  

 

LATE RENEWALS FORWARDED 

AFTER 30 JUNE WILL INCUR AN 

EXTRA FEE OF $10 TO COVER 

BANK TRANSFER FEES TO AND 

WITHIN JAPAN 

 

Payment can be made by cheque 

payable to “Ikebana International 

Sydney Chapter #36 Inc” and sent 

to 

Janet Mortimer, 5/17 Byron St,  

Coogee NSW 2034  

phone 9665 2209,  

email: janetmr@tpg.com.au 

or by bank deposit – Westpac  

BSB 032 167 Account No. 133733 

with your name included. 
 

A RENEWAL FORM IS ENCLOSED 

 
Kuniko Nakano, Ohara School 

 

 
Mr & Mrs Takewaka 

 

 

 
 

 

mailto:janetmr@tpg.com.au

